
Governor Rick Snyder 
P.O. Box 30013 
Lansing, Michigan 48909 
 
April 29, 2011 
 
Dear Governor Snyder, 
 
Dan Wyant, Director of the Department of Environmental Quality, has responded on your 
behalf to our letter of March 29, 2011.  The letter requested an Executive Order to halt 
development of the Eagle Mine project and to order the performance of a third party 
environmental impact study that would encompass all aspects of the project.  
 
We deeply regret your refusal to honor our requests. The Eagle Mine project is flawed:  
the plan to place the project in riverine area under an important tributary to Lake 
Superior; Rio Tinto’s record of environmental degradation; the design of the mine; the 
review process which raises serious questions about the competence and integrity of your 
Department of Environmental Quality; the disrespect and disregard for the will of the 
people of our region.   
 
As we pointed out in our letter of March 29, allowing the development of the Eagle 
mine to continue or not is, quite simply, a question involving life and death choices.  
Physicians and public health professionals have testified repeatedly that our health 
and the health of our children is being placed at great risk by the project for 
generations to come.  

Governor Snyder, you have failed to discharge the responsibility of your office to protect 
the health and well being of the citizens of our state.  Your refusal strengthens our resolve 
to halt the development of the Eagle Mine.  If our government will not stand up for us, 
then we will stand up for ourselves and for the citizens of our region who oppose the 
mine.  We will use all of the means that are legally available to us to stop it.  
 
We hope that one day you will see the light and join us.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
WAVE Steering Committee 
 
Catherine Parker Lillian Heldreth 
Martha Bush Kristi Mills 
Gene Champagne Margaret Comfort 
Scott Rutherford Michelle Halley  
Richard Sloat  


